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Joining Together – Learning For Life 
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For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit: 
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Thank you for all your donations for Harvest.  
 

Our School Nursing Team will be holding their nasal Influenza vaccination session in school on Tuesday 
8th December for all year groups. There are no longer paper forms to complete, therefore you need to 
apply online. Please visit https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/forms/flu. You will need to use a unique 
school code – OX144525. Please submit your applications no later than 5pm on Thursday 3rd December. 
Late applications will not be accepted.  
 

There was a near-miss at the entrance to school this week, with two young children running into the road 
leading into school. Luckily, the member of staff driving out of school was going extremely slowly and was 
able to avoid hitting the children. Please can we ask that young children are closely supervised once 
leaving the school premises. 
 

 

Nathan Allen will be in school on Tuesday 13th October, to take 
individual photos of the children. He has put in place a strict Covid safe 
policy of his own, as well as adhering to our comprehensive Covid Risk 
Assessment. He will be maintaining a two-metre distance at all times. 
Students will attend in their ‘bubbles’, maintaining social distancing 
throughout the session. Nathan and his staff will be wearing face 
protectors. Nathan has a contactless ordering system, all orders will 
need to be placed online. 

 

Our team of FoBLS volunteers have put together some fundraising activities for the children to take part 
in. Please see below for dates and relevant information.  
 

FoBLS cake sale  Friday 16th October – all cakes will be provided, please bring the 
correct change (20p) 

Advent Candles  Week commencing 23rd November – to be held at lunchtimes (£2.70 
each) 

Secret Santa  Friday 11th December – gifts to be brought in to school 
Monday 12th December – Children visit the Grotto (£2.50) 

Winter Raffle draw  Wednesday 16th December  
Crazy Christmas Jumper day  Friday 18th December  

 

Parents of children in current Year 6, can now apply for a secondary school place for their child. The 
application can be made online at https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/apply-school-
place/secondary-school The closing date for on-time applications is Saturday 31st October 2020. If your 
application is late, it will not be dealt with until later in the year and you are less likely to secure a place at 
your preferred choice. Most secondary schools have a virtual tour on their websites.  

 
Congratulations  

 

Superheroes: 
Ollie B-S, Logan P, Rueben L, Genie B-C, Lola H, Riley H, Grayson B, 
Ronnie A, Ethan M, Alice V, Ella J, Ilianna S, Holly M.  
 
Other Awards  
Genie B-C received a green Blue Peter badge for building ‘Eco Bricks’. 
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House Points tally 

 

W/E: 
09.10.2020  

Sun Ice  Fire  Forests  Oceans Waterfalls 

Term Total: 111 93 114 110 94 91 

 
 
Enjoy the weekend.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Jane Ridley  
Headteacher  
 
 
 


